
From: Musallam, Sandra C
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: surface commingling application PLC-580-D
Date: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 7:17:18 AM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on
links or opening attachments.
Hello Mr. McClure,
Harroun 15 #7 and 15 #5 have both been plugged and abandoned.  Please remove them from both PLC
580D and PLC 750B.
 
Thank you,
 
Sandra Musallam
Regulatory Engineer – Compliance Lead
713-366-5106 (office) 
713-504-8577 (cell)
 

From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 7:33 PM
To: Musallam, Sandra C <Sandra_Musallam@oxy.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] surface commingling application PLC-580-D
 

WARNING - This message is from an EXTERNAL SENDER - be CAUTIOUS,
particularly with links and attachments.

Ms. Musallam,
 
I am reviewing surface commingling application PLC-580-D which involves the Whomping Willow Battery
(Train 1) operated by Oxy USA, Inc. (16696).
 
Please confirm whether the following wells are being plugged and should be removed from this
application:

30-015-29987 Harroun 15 #7 C 15-24S-29E 11540
30-015-29310 Harroun 15 #5 B 15-24S-29E 11540

 
Further, if so please confirm that they should also be removed from PLC-750-B.
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
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